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MEMORANDUM 
Date: 6/28/01 

To: Paula 1. Isler 
From: Richard F. Militello 

RE: Docket No 010735-TI 

Enclosed you will find the Company's Regulatory Assessment Fee Return along a check 

for $134.81 which includes penalty and interest. 

In your letter, you stated that the Company is also liable for an additional $1,000 fine. I 

have checked with my staff and it appears that the original return was never received. 

The Company moved to its new office in September 2000 and it is possible the return 

was not forwarded. As you can see from the amount owed the payment was not made 

due to the amount owed. 

If anything can be done to reduce the amount of the fine, it would be greatly 

a p p recia ted . 

Please let me know as soon as convenient so payment of the fine can be made. 

Thank you, 

Richard F. Militello 



STATE OF FLORIDA 

May31,2001 

Via Facsimile 

Mr, Richard Militello, CFO 
iTELSA WSA), h c -  
2801 Ponce de Leon Blvd., Suite 650 
Coxal Gables, FL 33 134-6920 

. 7  

Re: Docket No. 010735-TI 

Dear Nf. Militello: 

This is a follow up to om telephone conversation concerning the above docket. As bacbound 
information, this docket w a s  established for nonpayment of the 2000 Regulatoly Assessment Fee 
(RAF), which was due by January 30, 2001. In addition, Commission records show that a 
delhquelit notice was mailed Febxtrary 2 1,2001. 

ComaLission records show ihat as of this date, as: 2000 RAF has not been paid. The 2000 
RAF ~etum. i s  attached. Please c~mplete and return it, dong wi& payxnent for the past due m o u n t  
in Ml. The RAE is -0015% of the company’s total Florida gross revenues, or $50.00, whichever is 
greater. Since payment is past due, statutory penalty and interest charges me applicable, In addition 
to the 2000 RAF, plus penalty and interest charges, the company also has a $3.28 balance fiom the 
I999 M. A breakdown of the 1999 past due amount is attached. 

There is normally a $1,000 fine imposed when it i s  the second time a docket Pras been 
established for the same rule violation. The previous doGket was No. 992824-TI, which was 
established for nonpayment of the 1998 RAF. On January 27,2000, tihe Commission received a 
ktter fkom i m S A ,  which proposed to pay fitwe RAFs on a timely basis and offered to pay a $100 
settlement, The docket was .then closed after the company complied with the Order. 

iTELSA has fow options. Information on all four options is attached. Two options deal with 
c m c e h g  the cdificate a d  .two deal with keeping the  certificate active. YOU stated in our 
telephone conversation thit you wished to keep the certificate active, therefore, you would probably 
choose the last option (propose a settlement). 
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Mr. Richard Militdo, CFO 
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May 31,2001 

Please respond in writing by June 29,2001. If you wish to discuss this or have my questions, 
just let me h o w .  I can be reached at (850) 413-6502-voice, (850) 413-6503-f=, and by internet 
e-mail at pisler@psc.state.fl,us. 

Sincerely, 

Paula J. Ish,  Research Assisat 
Bureau of Service Quality 

Enclosures 

CC: Docket NO. 010735-TI: 
Division of Legal Services (Elliott) 


